
Dear Parents,
Greetings from IEM PUBLIC SCHOOL.
Our Annual School Concert and Prize Distribution was held on Wednesday 21st December
2022.
The day-long program was very special to all of us present on that day.
We were overwhelmed to see the presence of all the parents on that day.
IEM PUBLIC SCHOOL expresses sincere gratitude to all the parents for their support and
cooperation.

Please find below the link to the photographs of the school concert.
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1vkxheg7GPed_12dK42CwvQxcwPnZvZGy?usp=sharing

We wish you a Merry Christmas and A Happy New Year.

Thank you
Regards
IEM PUBLIC SCHOOL
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